
 

Cuppa and Chat 

We are delighted to welcome our 

P1 parents in for a Cuppa and 

Chat on Monday 4th September 

from 2:00-2:50pm. This is an 

informal opportunity to meet 

other P1 parents, and to meet 

your child’s class teacher/s. The 

Cuppa and Chat will take place in 

the dinner hall. Please come in via 

the main entrance. 

We hope you can make it along, 

and look forward to welcoming 

you. 

 


